
January 31, 2023 

Star Holman 
Office of Administrative Hearings 
600 Robert Street N 
PO Box 64620 
St. Paul, MN 55164-06200 

Dear Ms. Holman: 

The City of Bovey and the City of Coleraine each passed resolutions (Bovey Resolution 22-0119-02 and 
Coleraine Resolution 2022-02.14) detaching and annexing parcels 88-029-1301 and 86-020-4400. An 
order was issued on March 3, 2022 but the County Auditor's Office found an error on August 22, 2022. 
The County Auditor's Office found that the parcel descriptions in the body of the resolutions were 
incorrect but the descriptions in Exhibit A are correct. 

The Cities of Bovey and Coleraine are requesting a Corrected/Amended Order be issued. Please let us 
know if there is any further action either city needs to take. 

1)ct~ Gfaula~ 
Tara DeGuiseppi and Briana Anderson 
Bovey City Clerk Coleraine City Clerk/Treasurer 
PO Box 399 PO Box 670 
Bovey, MN 55709 Coleraine, MN 55709 
(218)245-1633 (218)245-2112 
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